
 I really enjoyed the first couple of days with the children and I can’t wait

celebrate all their achievements this year. I hope the children are feeling a little

more settled in their new class. I am always here if you have any questions or

need any support. Our class values: having fun, being kind & trying our best! 

CLASS 3'S
NEWSLETTER
Welcome back! 

English
 Our focus for this half term is 

going to be ensuring we have the
basics secure. This included capital 
letters, full stops and  handwriting. 

We are also going to be looking at nouns, 
verbs and sentence structure. 

Maths
Counting will be a big part of our maths lessons
to ensure children have a good understanding of

numbers up to 100. We will then look at place
value moving onto the hundreds. Addition and
subtraction will be next, where we will begin to

use more formal methods. Don’t worry we will still
be using lots of resources! 

Computing
In computing, the

children will be looking at
how computers are

connected. Children will
learn about the

different parts of
digital devices, and how

these help us.

Music
Children learn what ballads are,

how to identify their features and
how to convey different emotions

when performing them. 

 

French
 Bonjour ca va? Our topic is

all about 
‘getting to know you’.

Children will learn some basic
conversation, such as ‘how
are you?’, ‘I am … years old’. 

R.E.
Our topic is called ‘people of
God.’ We will find out about
the story of Noah and how

his covenant with God is
important for Christians.  

P.E.
Children will be focusing on

their  balancing and
footwork skills. They will also

learn about challenging
themselves and how to

persevere.    

History
We will be stomping through
the ages from the Stone Age

all the way to the Iron Age.
Children will be exploring key
aspects such as prehistory,
artefacts and changes over

time. 

Art
  We have linked history

to our art this half
term. We will be looking
at stone age art and

using this as our
inspiration to create

our own cave paintings.   

Science
  Fantastic forces! The children

will learn all about different
forces. They will experiment

with friction and how it works.
They will also find out about

magnets and how they work.  

Reminders:  P.E. day are Monday & Thursday
Book changing days are Monday & Thursday

    


